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BOB JONES University G R E E N V ILL E. SOU TH e A R 0 LIN A· 2 9 61 4 

EXECUTIVE OFFICES 

lVlr. Samuel L. Blumenfeld 
c/o Paradigm Company 
P.O. Box 45161 
Boise, Idaho 83711 

Dear Mr. Blumenfeld: 

TEL E PH 0 N E (803) 242-5100 

June 25, 1985 

I have just read your book entitled N .E.A. Trojan Horse in American 
Education, and I would like some the in this book 
presented to our students. The majority of them come out of Christian 
schools, but. for the most part, they have only vague and ill-defined 
reasor.. s for being opposed to public education. Most of them have no 
idea what a powerful political and education force the N. E. A. is today. 
When they graduate they are going into a world that is shaped by the 
product of these schools whose system is producing illiteracy. 

If you can come, we would call a special convocation and invite friends 
in the local community to join us as well. You would speak to 
approximately 6000 people. We could set up a press conference if you 
were interested, and I would also like to interview yeu on the 
University's national weekly telecast entitled SHOW MY PEOPLE. 

Please let us know what your fee is and if there are any periods from 
Sept€mber through November that would not be suitable to you. 

Thank you, and I look forward to hearing from you. Kind regards. 

BJIII :cj 

Sincerely yours, 

t5o-t-�f
Bob Jones III 
President 



July , 1985 

Dr. Bob Jones III 
Bresident 
Bob Jones University 

Greenville. South Carolina 29614 

Dear Dr. Jones: 

Thank you for your very kind invitation to address 
a convocation at Bob Jones University. I would be 
delighted and honored to do so. 

As for dates, any time between September 9 and 27 

would be good, as I shall be on tour in October and 
November. 

I would appreciate an honorarium of $1,000. 

Please let me know how much time I would have at 
the podium. 

With kindest regards, 



1M 

BOB JONES University G R E E N V ILL E, SOU TH e A R 0 LIN A . 2 9 61 4 

EXECUTIVE OFFICES 

Dr. Samuel L. Blumenfeld 
6 Roseclair Street 
Boston, MA 02125 

Dear Dr. Blumenfeld: 

TEL E PH 0 N E (803) 242-5100 

July 29, 1985 

Thanks for your gracious letter. We look forward to having you on 
September 24 for the special evening convocation. We have scheduled 
a teletaping for SHOW MY PEOPLE at 3: 00 that afternoon. 

On Wednesday, September 25, you are scheduled to speak at 9 a.m. to 
the educational psychology class. Dr. Tim Watson is the teacher; and 
we will arrange for the details of getting' you there, of course. 

Wednesday afternoon at 1 p. m. a press conference will take place and 
will conclude in plenty of time for your 3: 10 p. m. departure. 

You will stay in one of the University's lovely guest rooms, and your 
ticket will be mailed to you by Unusual Tours. 

Thank you for your gracious offer to teach on Wednesday and to have 
a brief question-and-answer period following the Tuesday night 
meeting. I greatly look forward to making your acquaintance. 

With admiration and appreciation I remain, 

Sincerely yours, 

Bob Jones III 
President 

BJIII: cj 
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808 JONES University 

GREENVILLE. 	 SOUTH CAROLINA · TELEPHONE (803) 242-5100 

ADMISSIONS FREE 

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES 

September 	 27, 1985 

Mr. Samuel L. Blumenfeld 


6 Roseclair Street 

Boston, MA 02125 


Dear Mr. Blumenfeld: 

I appreciate having had the opportunity to meet and 
have fellowship with you during your recent visit 
to the campus. Your presentations here made a valu­
able contribution to the students' recognition of 
the menace of public education. 

I congratulate you on the remarkable progress you 
have made, in the short time you have been a born­

again believer, in coming to an understanding of 
Christian 	 education. You will, no doubt, have many 
opportunities to minister to many in our movement. 

I have put together some materials that may be of 
help to you in your desire to become more familiar 
with the Christian education movement and that you 
may find useful in trying to help others in the min­
istry. They are being sent to you separately. 

May God bless your ministry. 8. yours,'ncerelY 

mes W. Deuink 
Registrar 

mbb 
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808 JONES lIniversity 
GREENVILLE. CAROLINA. 29614· TELEPHONE (803) 242-5100 

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES 

Mr. Samuel L. Blumenfeld 

6 Ro seclair Street 
Boston, MA 02125 

Dear Mr. Blumenfeld: 

September 30, 1985 

Thank you for coming to Bob Jones University last week. Your speech 

made a great impact on many who were not totally aware of the state 

of public education today. 

I personally appreciated the opportunity to meet you and visit with 

you during your stay on campus. Please try to come back again when 

you can stay longer and see more of what God is doing here. 

Be sure to let us know if there is any way we can be of help to you. 

M .  Smith 

Director of Public Relations 

che 
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Preside 

BOB alONES- University G R E E N V ILL E. SOU TH e A R 0 LIN A· 2 9 61 4 

E XECUTIV E OFFICES 

Mr. Samuel Blumenfeld 
6 Roseclair Street 
Boston, MA 02125 

Dear Mr. Blumenfeld: 

TEL E PH 0 N E (803) 242-5100 

October 16, 1985 

Your message here has continued to have an impact upon the faculty 
and students. I still hear words of appreciation for you, and the 
books are continuing to sell in our bookstore. 

Thank you for coming and for adding so much to the understanding' of 
our students. I trust that the Lord will give you increased strength 
for your labors. Your voice needs to be heard throughout the land. 

Thanks for being a good friend, and I hope our paths will cross again 
often. Kindest regards. 

BJIII: cj 

Bob Jon 

P. S. I have asked Attorney John McLario of the National Civil 
Liberties Legal Foundation to contact you about your thoughts for a 
legal case against the Christians' tax support of atheism in the public 
schools. 



.G R E E N V ILL E. SOU TH e A R 0 LIN A 2 9 61 4 BOB dONES University 

TEL E P H 0 N E (803) 242-5100 EXECUTIVE OFFICES 

April 9, 1986 

Mr. Samuel Blumenfeld 
6 Roseclair Street 

Boston, MA 02125 


Dear Friend: 

Unfortunately, I was out of the country when you spoke here last September; 
but I have heard so many good comments from the faculty and students that 
I am very eager to meet you. 

I would like to suggest to the Executive Committee of our Board of Trustees 
that they vote to confer upon you an honorary degree, doctor of laws, at our 
May 24 Commencement, which will be held at 9 a.m. Before I propose a 
man's name, however, I always like to approach him to find out if he is inter­
ested and would like to have a degree and can be here to receive it. The 
Committee has been very kind in accepting my recommendations over the 
years, and I would hate very much to suggest someone and have them vote 
on him and then find out he was not interested. Would you, therefore, write 
me right away to give me your frank reaction to this suggestion. 

PLEASE NOTE: NO ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE RECIPIENTS OF HONORARY 
DEGREES IS MADE HERE PRIOR TO THE EXERCISES AT WHICH THE 
DEGREES ARE CONFERRED. I WOULD APPRECIATE IT, THEREFORE, IF 
YOU WOULD KEEP THIS LETTER IN THE STRICTEST CONFIDENCE AND 
NOT SHARE IT WITH ANYBODY EXCEPT YOUR WIFE AND THAT YOU 
PLEDGE HER TO SECRECY. 

God bless you. 

Sincerely yours, 

BJ:jl 



SAMUEL 1. BLUMENFELD 

6 ROSECLAIR STREET 

BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02125 

April 11, 1986 

Dr. Bob Jones 

Chancellor 
Bob Jones University 
Greenville, South Carolina 29614 

Dear Dr. Jones: 

Thank you for your letter of April 9th. 

I would indeed be quite honored to receive an 
honorary degree from Bob Jones University at your 
Commencement on May 24, and I shall be more than 
happy to be with you on that very special occasion. 

It was most kind of you to consider me worthy 
of such an honor, and I am deeply appreciative of 
the University's recognition of my work. 

Please rest assured that all of this will be 
kept secret by me until the exercises are completed. 

May God richly bless you and Bob Jones University. 

Sincerely yours, 



degree 

April l1r 19q6 

Dr. Bob Jones 

Chancellor 

Bob Jones University 

treenvil1e, South Carolina 29614 

Dear Dr. Jone2: 

Thank you for your lettes of April 9th. 

I would in d e ed be quite honored to receive an 
honorary from Bob Jones University at your 
Commencement on May 24, and I shall be more than 

happy to be with you on th at very special occasion. 

It was most kind of you to consider me worthy 
of such an h onor , and I am deeoly appreciative of 

the University's recognition of my work. 

Please rest assured that all of this will be 

ke pt secret by roe until the exercises are completed. 

May God richly bless you and Bob Jones University. 

Sincerely yours, 



your returning just 
by May 

BOB JONES University G R E E N V ILL E. SOU TH e A R 0 LIN A . 2 9 61 4 

EXECUTIVE OFFICES 

Mr. Samue l L. Blumenfe ld 
6 Roseclair Street 
Boston, MA 02125 

Dear Friend: 

TEL E PH 0 N E (803) 242-5100 

April 17, 1986 

Thank you for your April 11 letter. I am happy to tell you that the Executive 
Committee agreed unanimously with my recommendation that you be awarded 
an honorary degree at our Convocation program on May 24. A copy of the 
Commencement week schedule is enclosed. 

We will provide accommodations for you and your Wife for Friday and Saturday 
nights and will put aside two tickets for the play and concert on Friday. We 
also want you to be our guests for meals in the Dining Room. 

Because of crowded conditions at the University during Commencement and 
the demand for tickets, \ve will not be able to accommodate as our guests any 
additional members of the family. We are sorry about this; but if you want to 
bring some family members or friends, we will be glad to have Unusual Tours 
assist you in any way they can in making reservations for you at a mote l, and 
you can contact Programs and Productions about additional tickets for the pro­
grams. 

The information requested on the enclosed sheet is needed in order to make your 
stay as comfortable as possible. We would appreciate it to us 
as soon as possible, but at least 1, in the envelope provided. 

When you arrive, please stop by the Information Desk in the Administration 
Building to pick up information which you will need. 

We look forward to having you with us. God bless you. 

Sincere ly yours, 

BJ:jl 
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BOB JOI\IES Ilniversity 

SOUTH CAROLINA · 29614. TELEPHONE (803) 242-5100 

ADMISSIONS TOLL FREE 

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES 
April 24, 1986 

Rev. Samuel L. Blumenfeld 
6 Roseclair Street 
Boston, HA 02125 

Dear Hr. Blumenfeld: 

Dr. Bob Jones, chairman of the Board of Trustees, has nntifiid me of the 

honor that will be bestowed upon you on Commencement day; thus we are looking 
forward to having you participate in the special Convocation exercises on 
Hay 24. Hembers of the administration will do what they can to make your 

visit a memorable one. 


We want to give good publicity coverage to this event, and we would appreciate 
your help. I would like to have at your earliest convenience complete infor­
mation concerning your present and former ministries, positions held in organ­
izations, etc. Naturally, we will want the names and addresses of your parents 
(if living), high school from which you were graduated, names and addresses 
of your in-laws (if living), and wife's maiden name. Please give us the 
names of the colleges you have attended and the degrees you have received 
and the dates. 

All of this will be kept in strict confidence until after Convocation; however, 
we will be grateful for all of the information you can give us. This is 
one time you can forget your modesty! We would rather have too much material 
than not enough. 

We are asking the men in the academic procession to wear dark navy, black, 
or oxford grey suits, black shoes, dark ties, and white shirts. On Saturday, 
May 24, please report promptly at 8:15 a.m. to the lobby of the Administration 
Building. You will be fitted for your academic regalia at that time. Promo­
tional pictures will be made at 8:30 in the Conference Room of the Admin­
istration Building. You will also be given information concerning the marching 
procedures. During the ceremony, you will be introduced for your honorary 
degree by a member of the University faculty. 

Dr. Bob Jones will present your diploma to you, and Dr. Bob Wood, executive 
vice president, will place an academic hood over your shoulders before you 

are seated. If you have any questions after your arrival on the campus, 

I will be glad to see you. 



SAMUEL L. BLUMENFELD 

6 ROSE CLAIR STREET 

BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02125 
(617) 282-0299 

May 5, 1986 

Dr. Philip D. Smith 
Provost 
Bob Jones University 
Greenville, South Carolina 29614 

Dear Dr. Smith: 

Thank you for your letter of April 24. My main claim to fame 
is having authored six books on education: 

HOW TO START YOUR OWN PRIVATE SCHOOL -- AND WHY YOU NEED 
ONE (1972) 

THE NEW ILLITERATES (1973) 
HOW TO TUTOR (1973) 
IS PUBLIC EDUCATION NECESSARY? (1981) 
ALPHA-PHONICS: A PRIMER FOR BEGINNING READERS (1983) 
NEA: TROJAN HORSE IN AMERICAN EDUCATION (1984) 

Dr. Terrell Bell, former Secretary of Edµcation, has characterized 
IS PUBLIC EDUCATION NECESSARY? as the "classic" formulation of the 
anti-statist position on education. Medford Evans has called me 
"one of the three best writers in this country on the subject of 
public education." And John Lofton, 1;vriting in Human Events (April 
26, 1986), said of me: "He is a gentleman and a scholar who has 
written some of the most important books ever written about education 
in America." 

I was born and raised in New York City where I graduated from 
Stuyvesant High School in 1944 and then enlisted in the U.S. Army. 
I served in Italy during the closing days of World War II. 

I attended the City College of New York and was graduated in 
1950 Cum Laude with a Bachelor of Arts degree . I then attended the 
Universi ty of Paris where I studied French Civilization and was 
awarded a Certificat de Presence. 

From 1953 to 1965 I worked as an editor in the New York book 
p ub lishin g industry and was associated with four prestigious firms: 

Rinehart & Company, The World Publishing Company, The Viking Press, 
and Grosset & Dunlap. 

In 1960 I founded the American Committee for France and Algeria, 
and in 1961 founded American Friends of Katanga. 

In 1965 I became editor of Western Islands, the book publishing 
division of The John Birch Society. Subsequently I wrote for The 
Review of the News and American Opinion. 



Esquire, 
Digest, Legion Magazine, 

Inquiry, 

Alpha-Phonics 

Principle. 
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SAMUEL L. BW:-'!E:--IFELD 

6 ROSECLAIR STREET 
BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02125 

(617) 282-0299 

- 2 -

In 1970 I became a full-time writer of books and articles. My 
articles have appeared in American Education, Education 

Vital Speeches, Reason, American Child & 
Family, Boston Magazine, and others. 

I have been Massachusetts Chairman of the Reading Reform Founda­
tion since 1965. I have been a principal speaker or participant 
at conferences sponsored by the Thomas Alva Edison Foundation, 
Heritage Foundation, American Association of Christian Schools, 
Institute for Humane Studies, Center for Independent Education, 
American Legislative Exchange Council, Liberty Fund, Chalced on Foun­
dation, Governor's Conference on Education (Louisiana), Center for 
Constructive Alternatives, Concerned Women for America, Center for 
the Study of Market Alternatives, Reading Reform Foundation, and others. 

I have taught in public and private schools, including a school 
for children with learning, emoti onal and behavioral problems, and I 
have also tutored individuals of all ages with reading problems. My 
book was written to help America solve its reading 
problem by providing an easy means of teaching millions to read. 

In 1985 I lectured on the subject of education before audiences 
in over 75 cities and towns in the United States. I have also 
appeared on numerous radio and television talk shows. I have appeared 
on television shows with Jimmy Swaggart, Pat Robertson, and Dr. D. James 
Kennedy. 

I am a contributing editor to The New American and Reason maga­
zines and am also on the editorial advisory board of On 

My parents are deceased and I am single. I became a Christian 
in Au¢ust 1984, having come to the conclusion that Jesus Christ is 
indeed the Jewish Messiah promised in the Old Testament and that His 
mission is salvation for all mankind. 

I hope I've supplied you with sufficient interesting information. 
Enclosed are also some review comments about my books. 

I do look forward to being with you all on May 24 which is only 
a week before my sixtieth birthday on May 31. 

With kindest regards. 

I 

Sincerely yours, 

/! /) 
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G R E E N V ILL E. SOU TH e A R 0 LIN A . 2 9 61 4 BOB dONES University 

TEL E P H 0 N E :::XECUTIVE OFFICES 

February 23, 1987 

Dr. Samuel L. Blumenfeld 

6 Roseclair Street 

Boston, MA 02125 

Dear Dr. Blumenfeld: 

Many thanks for your good fellowship and input at the CEA meeting in 
Tampa. I thought it was a wonderful meeting and that the Lord was 
present. Your remarks at the administrators' breakfast were 
enlightening and well-received . 

Enclosed is a statement recently written and published by several of 
us which addresses a growing problem among Christian educators; 
namely, a willingness to believe that accreditation is acceptable now 
and that somehow accrediting associations do not seek the control they 
formerly did. Some Christian educators are saying that accreditation 
does not mean compromise and dictates from the ungodly like it used 
to. 

If the present moVe concerns you as much as it does us, any chance 
you have to address it among Christian educators would be helpful. 

Kindest regards. 

President 

BJII:dad 

(803) 242-5100 
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CONVOCATION 
Saturday, May 24, 1986 

Order of Program 

Presentation of SAS Division of Trades and Technology Certificates - Mr. MCGeOCh l 
Presentation of SAS associate degrees Mr. McGeoch-

Awarding of certificates and diplomas - Dr. Bob Jones III 

Testimonies 

HONORIS CAUSA - Dr. Bob Jones 

Moody, Mr. Leon - Dr. Tom Coss mike #4 ( Humanities) -

Whitaker, Mr. Robert Dr. Mark Minnick - mike #4 (Divinity)-

Jasm in, Mr. Don Dr. ROD Horton - mike 111 (Laws)-

Blumenfeld, Mr. Samuel Dr. Deuink - mike #1 (Laws)-

President will recognize Gary Fray, senior class president 

Presentation of signed Creed 

Presentation of class gift 

Presentation of B.S. degree candidates Dr. Taylor-

Presentation of B.S.N., B.Mus., and B.A. degree candidates - Dr. Salter 
Awarding of these degrees will come at the same time 

Testimonies 

Presentation of M.S., M.Ed., Ed.S. degree candidates Dr. Fremont-

Presentation of M.Mus., M.F.A., M.A. degree candidates - Dr. Gustafson 
Presentation of M.A., M.Div. degree candidates - Dr. Wisdom 

Awarding of these degrees will come at the same time 


Testimonies 


Presentation of Ed.D. candidates - Dr. Fremont 
Presentation of Ph.D. candidates Dr. Wisdom-

Conferring of doctoral degrees - Dr. Bob Jones III 

Recognizing of parents, wives, etc. - Dr. Bob Jones III 

Prayer - Dr. Bob Jones III 
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1. Dr. Bob Jones wi11 be at mike 112 where he wi11 recognize 
who will present you to the audience. Your order of recognition will be 

2. As goes to you are to stand and go 

to mike 

3. After is finished with his citation, Dr. Jones will make 

a few remarks. 

4. Move toward Dr. Jones to receive your diploma. Then face the audience, remove 

your hat, and allow time for Dr. Bob Wood, executive vice president, to place 

an academic hood over your shoulders and button it in the back. When he is 

finished, he will tap you on the shoulder and tell you to take your seat. Put 
your hat back on. 
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OF F I C ES 

808 JONES University 
GREENVILLE, SOUTH CAROLINA · (803) 242-5100 

ADMISSIONS TOLL FREE 

ADMINISTRATIVE 

Dr. Samuel L. Bl umenfeld 

6 Roseclair Street 
Boston, MA 02125 

Dear Dr. Blumenfeld: 

June 10, 1986 

Congratulations again upon the recelvlng of your honorary doctor 
of laws degree at the 59th annual graduation exercises of Bob Jones 

University. We appreciate your faithfulness and your testimony for 
the Lord and trust you will contin ue to serve Him diligently. 

The enclosed pictures are for your personal use. 

news release have already been sent to the GLOBE. 

ciate receiving a copy if it is printed. 

A picture and 

We would appre-

Please let us know if there is any way the University can be of help 

to you. Best wishes. 

Sincerely yours, 

�J,!l/-dJ I-r(. �h{I.L

Richard M. Smith 

Community Relations Coordinator 

mhs 



SAM U EL L. B L U M EN F E L D 


73 Bishops Forest Drive Waltham, MA 02452 781-899-6468 

November 12,2001 

Dr. Bob Jones III 
President 

Bob Jones University 
Greenville, South Caro lina 29614-000 I 

Dear Dr. Jones: 

Many thanks for your letter of November 6l\ with the impressive brochure for HELP 

2002. I am more than happy to accept your invitation to be a keynote speaker at the 
conference in 2003, specifically on Monday, June 2, 2003 at 7 p.m.. I always consider it 

an honor to be able to speak at Bob Jones University. 

The topics I have in mind are the following: 

The Importance of History in Christian Education 

The Importance of Home Education in Christian America 

How Home Education Strengthens and Enriches the Christian Family 

Why a Free Society Needs Educational Freedom 

Why We Need a Christian Cognitive Elite 

How to Apply Your Family's Philosophy of Education to Your Own Children 

Please let me know which topic you would like me to speak on for the conference. I am 

also enclosing a copy of my book, Homeschooling: A Parents Guide to Teaching 
Children. Some of the chapter titles might suggest other possible topics. Also, I am 

willing to speak at some of the workshops if needed. 

It was great seeing you at the CNP conference in Boston. When I tell people that I got 
my Honorary Doctor of Laws degree from Bm, their jaws drop in awe. I shall ever be 
grateful for that great honor. 

With kindest regards, 



BOB JONES IJniversity 

GREENVILLE' SOUTH CAROLINA 29614-0001·864-242-5100' ADMISSIONS 1-800-BJ-AND-ME 

EXECUTIVE OFFICES 
FAX 864-233-9829 

June 16,2004 

Dc Samuel L Blumenfeld 
73 Bishops Forest Drive 
Waltham, MA 02452-8802 

Dear Dr. Blumenfeld: 

It was a tremendous privilege to have you here on campus this week_ Your ministry was 
greatly appreciated and, I believe, will bear eternal fruit in the lives of some of these 
home school families_ 

It was an even greater privilege to be able to fellowship personally with you over lunch_ 
Thank you for your warmth and kindness in conversation. I would imagine that talking 
with two younger men could be a boring chore for a man with a mind as active as yours 
is; however, it was extremely beneficial for the two of us. Thank you for sharing so 
much of yourself with us. We got a great deal out of the time spent with you and are very 
grateful to you for it. 

I trust that your stay was refreshing and that your return trip was uneventful. Thank you 
again for your ministry among us this week and for the joy of your Christian fellowship. 

Gratefully yours, 

Stephen Jones 
Vice President for Administration 

SBJ:bjo 

Signed by assistant 
Stephen Jones out of the office 



BOB JONES IJniversity 

GREENVILLE· SOUTH CAROLINA 29614-0001·864-242-5100· ADMISSIONS 1-800-BJ-AND-ME 

EXECUTIVE OFFICES 
FAX 864-233-9829 

June 21,2004 

Dr- Samuel L Blumenfeld 
73 Bishops Forest Drive 
Waltham, MA 02452-8802 

Dear Dr- Blumenfeld: 

Thank you for arranging your schedule to be here and for sharing your heart and 
expertise with us. Apart from our students, there's not a group of people anywhere else 
that the BJU faculty and staff enjoy pouring their lives into more than these H.E.LP. 
conference families. Obviously, there is a great deal of work during the week on many 
shoulders involved in caring for them--conducting workshops, feeding and housing, and 
otherwise combining efforts to make this a worry-free week for home educators. Their 
enthusiasm and gracious response are ample reward! 

I surely do regret that speaking engagements away from the campus caused me to miss 
the fellowship with you as well as your message to the group. I really am grateful for the 
sacrifice of your time and energy to be with us. I trust your time with us was a blessing 
and encouragement to YOll. David Orr tells me that you were ~ well received. 

May the Lord bless and keep you in your work for Him. Kind regards. 

~our~~
BObJones~ 

President 

BJIII:lw 



SAMUEL L. BL UMENFELD 

73 Bishops Forest Drive Waltham, MA 02452 781-899-6468 

July 27, 2004 

Stephen Jones 
Vice President for Administration 
Bob Jones University 
Greenville, SC 29614 

Dear Mr. Jones: 

Thank you so very much for your gracious letter of June 16th
• It was indeed a pleasure 

lunching with you and David Orr and sharing my views on the Shakespeare authorship 
problem. Your keen interest encouraged me to fmish my work on this controversial 
subject. 

I am enclosing a copy of Christopher Marlowe's Doctor Faustus, which I hope you will 
enjoy reading. It is no doubt the most Christian play to come out of the Elizabethan era, 
and I'd be interested in your reaction to it. Perhaps BJU will consider staging it. I was 
greatly impressed by the preparations that were being made for Cyrano. I was also 
impressed with the portraits of yourself and other BJU players in their various 
Shakespearean roles. BJU's commitment to Elizabethan drama is one of the things that 
makes the university such a great cultural asset in a world where popular culture has 
reached the lower depths. 

It was also a great pleasure being able to participate in the homeschool conference, and I 
am grateful to your father for the invitation. I consider the homeschool movement to be 
the brightest development in our quest to restore America to its Christian roots. 

Faithfully yours, 



SAM U ELL. B L U MEN F E L D 

73 Bishops Forest Drive Waltham, MA 02452 781-899-6468 

July 27, 2004 

Dr. Bob Jones III 
President 
Bob Jones University 
Greenville, SC 29614 

Dear Dr. Jones: 

Thank you for your very gracious letter of June 21 , 2004. I too regret not having been 
able to enjoy fellowship with you since you were away. Thank you for having invited me 
to take part in the H.E .L.P. conference. My talk was very well received. I was greatly 
impressed by the commitment Bob Jones University has made to the Christian 
homeschool movement, and I hope that my contribution enhanced BJU's efforts. 

I had lunch with David Orr and your son Stephen during which I told them-of my present 
research in the Shakespeare authorship question. I also discussed Marlowe's Doctor 
Faustus as a possible future theatrical production by BJU. It is the most Christian play to 
come out of the Elizabethan era. I am enclosing a copy of the play for you to read at your 
l~isure. (I've also sent Stephen Jones a copy.) 

David Orr showed me the extensive preparations being made for Cyrano. I was also 
impressed with the portraits of yourself and other BJU players in their various 
Shakespearean roles. BJU's commitment to Elizabethan drama is one ofthe efforts that 
has made the university such a great cultural asset in a world where popular culture has 
become an affront to a Christian nation. 

I have also submitted to BJU Press my latest manuscript, A Short Uncensored History of 
American Education. I hope you will fmd it worthy of publication. 

Again, my thanks for permitting me to enjoy such stimulating fellowship among 
bomeschoolers and the very hospitable staff ofBob Jones University. 

Faithfully yours, 


